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Dear parent/carer, 

 

HM Inspectors from Education Scotland will be visiting Loch Primary School and Nursery 

Class to conduct an inspection during the week commencing Monday 5th September 2022. 

You can find out more about inspection, from the inspection and review documentation pages 

of Education Scotland’s website - https://education.gov.scot/education-scotland/what-we-

do/inspection-and-review 

 

As part of the inspection, Inspectors gather the views of stakeholders via an online survey 

which is available from 

https://forms.education.gov.scot/s/03&seed=8457220&cs=CS2003015310&t=1. 

 

I would like to encourage you to complete the survey to share your views. Inspectors will also 

be meeting with groups of parents/carers during the inspection so to be part of that 

discussion you should complete the survey with additional links provided to indicate your 

interest in taking part. 

 

You should complete the survey by Friday 26th August 2022 for one child or for each of 

your children in attendance. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dawn Simpson 

Head Teacher 

18.8.22 
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